
 
In essentials, unity; in non-essentials, liberty; in all things, charity—Grange Motto 

Pennsylvania State Grange 
Lecturer’s Committee 

Jennifer Nauss, Lecturer/Program Director 
10 West Schoolside Drive 

Mechanicsburg, Pennsylvania 17055-2743 
email: jnauss89@gmail.com 

P 717.512.1261 
 
March 2024 
 
Dear Worthy Lecturer/Program Director: 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the beginning of Spring! 
 
Enclosed are either the Subordinate or Pomona Report Forms, as well as the Creative 
Connections Report Forms. Please take the time to start working on your reports and 
scrapbooks.  The deadline for reports and scrapbooks is September 15th.  These forms are 
also available on the Lecturer’s page of the PA State Grange website, 
www.pagrange.org/lecturers.   
 
Also enclosed in this mailing is a one-page flyer with “at-a-glance” details about this year’s 
State Grange Lecturer’s Contests.   
 
The 2024-25 Guide to Contests and Programs was distributed to each is also available on 
the Lecturer’s page of the PA State Grange website, www.pagrange.org/lecturers.  Please 
refer to this Guide for specific rules and information for the reports and scrapbooks, as well 
as the other contests.  Please note changes to the classes in several of the contests; these 
take effect this year. 
 
All reports, scrapbooks, and contest entries that are to be submitted before the State Session 
should be mailed to: 

Jenn Nauss 
10 West Schoolside Drive 
Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 

 
If appropriate, entries can also be submitted by email to:  jnauss89@gmail.com  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.  I want to conclude this letter with 
a reminder that I am here to help you!  I would be happy to visit your Granges, help you 
brainstorm ideas for programs, or answer any questions you have about the PA State Grange 
Lecturer’s Department.  Please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Fraternally, 

 
Jennifer Nauss, PA State Grange Lecturer 
jnauss89@gmail.com 
(717) 512-1261 


